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- LONG NEWTON TRAFFIC CALMING A NNEXE 2

From: Martin Shier

Sent: 30 May 2008 14:29

To: 'Gillson, Mark'

Cc: 'steve.lumb@al9.uk.com'; 'Kavanagh, John'; Walter Herring; Chris Martin (Stockton)
Subject: RE: LONG NEWTON TRAFFIC CALMING

Hi Mark

Apologies for the slow response.

We now have a policy whereby we will object to the implementation of any full length road hump, so the basic
answer to the question is yes we would object. Whilst | appreciate the service level on the Service 20 is not
the highest, the damage that the humps can cause to our vehicles and potentially our passengers cannot be
underestimated. Should such a scheme be implemented one inevitable potential outcome would be the
decision on whether we serve a particular location which would be a shame given that we are almost at a
solution for the new shape of the Service,

I'd be happy to attend any necessary meeting should the need arise.

If you have any further queries please let me know.

Best Regards

Martin Shier

Area Manager South
Arriva North East

08/07/2008



